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 Washington Families, 

 

It’s state testing season!  3rd through 6th Grade 

students will start testing the week of April 2nd 

through April 18th.  The state test that we take is 

called the Wisconsin Forward Exam.  The 

Forward Exam is a high quality, research-based, 

customized assessment that meets Wisconsin’s 

expectations.  By working together, we can make 

your child’s test experience positive and 

successful. Here are some suggestions that you 

can do to help your child succeed: 

 

• Make sure your child gets a good night’s 

rest.  

• Have your child eat a healthy breakfast at 

home or in the cafeteria at school.  

• Make sure your child arrives at school on 

time.  

• Gently encourage your child to do their 

best.  

 

Your child’s teacher will be sending home a 

more detailed schedule on exact testing times to 

help avoid any scheduling conflicts. 

 

Thank you for your help! 

 
 

Ms. Southworth 

                         APRIL 2018 

 
  

 

 

                 
 
  

  Jenna Southworth, Principal 

  southworth@marshfieldschool.org 

                          Lori Immerfall, Secretary 

  immerfall@marshfieldschools.org 

 

 
 
 

         APRIL DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 
April 2-18 State Testing grades 3-6 
April 3   End of Third Quarter 
April 4              Can Collection    
April 5  Banking Day 
  Healthy Smiles Grades 2/3 starts 
  Full Day of School  
April 8-10 Healthy Smiles in conference room. 
April 16 PTO meeting 6:30  
April 19 Full Day of School 
April 22 Officer Friendly visits all day 
April 30  Grade 5&6 Spring Concert 6:30PM 
May 2                Grade 3 to UWSP 
May 3                Grade 5 Heritage Hills 6:30-4:45 
May 6   FUN RUN  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:southworth@marshfieldschool.org
mailto:southworth@marshfieldschool.org


 
 REMINDERS: 
10 minutes will be added to each 

school day starting Monday, April 

15th through Friday, June 7th. 

Dismissal at the end of the school 

day will be moved from 2:45 to 2:55 

 

School Starts at 7:45. 
Announcements are made at 
7:55. If your child is going to be absent from 

school or late in arriving, please remember to:  

• Call the bus company prior to pick-up  

• Call the school before 7:50 a.m.  

• Provide a written excuse to the teacher  

• Provide a physician’s excuse for 
lengthy/frequent absences due to illness 

 

 

 
DRESS CODE REMINDER: 
Since spring is just around the corner (at least we 
hope it is ☺) we would like to remind you of the 
following dress code guidelines found on pages 21 
and 22 in the Student Handbook: 
hats, caps, hoods and sunglasses may not be worn 
inside school, 
clothing must completely cover the torso   to mid-
thigh with no midriffs showing, 
tank tops must have at least 1” straps 
clothing which promotes intolerance, alcohol, 
drugs, profanity, sexual conduct and violence will 
not be allowed 
pants and shorts must be worn on the waistline-no 
sagging 
shoes or sturdy sandals must be worn at all times – 
no flip flops 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                     

 
 

WISCONSIN’S TORNADO AND SEVERE 
WEATHER AWARENESS WEEK 

 

Tornado and Severe Weather  
Awareness Week is April 8‐12, 2019 
Statewide Tornado Drill is April 11 

               
   On Thursday, April 11, 2019, two 

statewide tornado drills are planned - one in the 

afternoon and one in the evening. 

 

A mock tornado watch will be issued statewide by 

the NWS at 1:00 p.m. The NWS will 

follow with a statewide mock tornado warning at 

1:45 p.m. The afternoon drill ends at 

2:00 p.m. When conditions are favorable for 

severe 

weather to develop, the National Weather 

Service (NWS) will issue a WATCH. When 

a Watch is issued, make sure you have a 

source of weather information in the event 

storms begin to form. 

When severe weather has formed, NWS 

meteorologists will issue a WARNING to 

immediately alert the public about the 

dangerous weather and to advise them to 

seek appropriate shelter. 

Watches and Warnings are relayed to local 

radio and television stations and are 

broadcast on NOAA Weather Radio. 

Public safety officials also get the Warnings 

and can activate local warning systems, like 

outdoor sirens, to alert communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
                     

     



     Summer School Registration 
  

You can register your child(ren) online 
through Skyward Family Access.  
Online registration will open April 1st, 
at 5:00 a.m. and closes at 5:00 p.m. on 
Friday, April 12th.    Classes are filled in 
the order registrations are 
received.  Please use the grade your 
child will be in during the 2019-20 
school year when selecting classes.  
You can view the catalog 
online starting Monday, March 18th 
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